
Golflands Campus Junior Years

26th March 2023
Rotary Fun Run

31st March 2023
Junior Years Market Day
A reminder to please buy Burton
Bucks from our campus office

5th April 2023
GCJY Cultural Day

24th April 2023 (Monday)
Term 2 begins

25th April 2023 (Tuesday)
ANZAC Day Public Holiday

15th - 17th May (Term 2)
Year 5 Camp

A huge THANK YOU to our ARISE Parents Prayer Team who co-ordinated a Prayer Walk at the
Golflands Campus. The group that gathered walked through the campus singing, and praying
for our staff and students, as well as for all three campuses. Scriptures were written on the
concrete paths outside the classrooms and doors were anointed as groups of parents swept
through the campus, praying blessings on our staff and students, and that God would be
honoured and praised by His name among the school community.

"...for it is God who works in you to will and to act in order to fulfill his good purpose." (Phil 2.13)

Thank you Mrs Sasha Bruneau-Herman and Mr Moveen Lal for co-ordinating this special time
together.

At this time of the year, Mrs Anna van Leeuwen encourages the Elim community to support
Women's Refuge, New Zealand's largest nationwide organisation that supports and helps
women and children who are experiencing family violence. Please see on Page 6 of this
newsletter how you can help be a blessing with what and how to donate. 

There are a couple of big Junior Years events that occur over the next couple of weeks as the
end of term draws near. Much preparation has gone into setting up the Market Day learning
experience for our tamariki; we would appreciate your support in helping your child purchase
Burton Bucks which is the currency needed for the day, and in coming along to share in this
experience. More information is on Page 2 of this newsletter.  We look forward too to our Term 1
Cultural Day in which we get to celebrate the Korean, Indian and South African cultures in
Junior Years this term. Again, your help will be greatly appreciated in supporting our teachers
provide authentic cultural experiences. 
  
Please continue to support us in reinforcing with our children the need to finish the term well -
continued effort, regular attendance, a can-do attitude, and a smile would be awesome!
 
Ngā mihi nui
Ms Neetha Mudhan
Assistant Campus Lead: Junior Years
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Upcoming Events
Kia ora Parents / Caregivers / Whānau

Year 3s were blessed this week with a FRIENDSHIP bench from Mr and
Mrs Johnson who's grandson, Nathan is in the team. This was part of
the social action for the inquiry-based programme for Year 2 and 3.

Thank you to Mrs Wade, Mrs Liew, Mr Govender and Mrs Lee for 
co-ordinating this initiative. 

ARISE PARENTS PRAYER WALK
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MARKET DAY - FRIDAY 31ST MARCH - THANK YOU, MRS ARNOLD



Our Year 5s and 6s took part in a Mission-Minded Kids (MMK) course run by
@Asianoutreachnz. The children had a great time learning about different cultures, "the
great commission" and persecuted followers of Jesus. Plus they are being challenged to
be missions-focused right here and now in their own community! One way they're doing
that is by fundraising at the upcoming Market Day, to provide warm jackets and boots
(Winter Kits) for children living in poverty, in Mongolia. Watch this short video or learn
more here about the difference Winter Kits are making to vulnerable families in
Mongolia! Please pray with us that the MMK content will inspire our tamariki and help
them to develop a mission-mindset...some of them may even be our future cross-
cultural missionaries who serve in "unreached" places overseas!

MISSION-MINDED KIDS
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Leo amaru Waaka with his persuasive wriitng 





https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.facebook.com_asianoutreachnz&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=0Wath7kL3V2bqNfSQ0s_irn39MmGVmdognQPXMhZ3vw&m=9sTyPN6rgOdbKf_Odo6WGTap68cPvupCQoQsy_gfQJkQUZcyChPYd-ecpMBpa8AY&s=SC7UZDeX6U3LvGnmXwAAObRPi1FVvnbx7XlDKEc1jPs&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__youtu.be_lF6HHkwHvX0&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=0Wath7kL3V2bqNfSQ0s_irn39MmGVmdognQPXMhZ3vw&m=9sTyPN6rgOdbKf_Odo6WGTap68cPvupCQoQsy_gfQJkQUZcyChPYd-ecpMBpa8AY&s=c_xMbaEY-9sYPmRSN1mnl6qbsYfW37bdIlSaJnaYt9c&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__asianoutreach.org.nz_winterkits_&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=0Wath7kL3V2bqNfSQ0s_irn39MmGVmdognQPXMhZ3vw&m=9sTyPN6rgOdbKf_Odo6WGTap68cPvupCQoQsy_gfQJkQUZcyChPYd-ecpMBpa8AY&s=kWug5DC8qEk5nav2K2JjpQOEnIRNTnRItAnwdps6NhY&e=
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TAIWAN DAY - LANTERN COMPETITION - THANK YOU, MRS CHANG

CELEBRATING OUR STUDENTS

Nathan Johnson with his
grandparents who have
kindly donated a
Friendship Bench for the
Year 2's and 3's social
action as part of their
inquiry-based learning.

Colton Pollock - one of
our road patrollers who
takes keeping our Elim
community safe, very
seriously. 

For the love of
basketball - Josh Kotze
with his basketball-
inspired cake and a
figurine in his likeness.
Josh plays for our Junior
Years basketball team.

A group of of GCJY students entered the Taiwan Day lantern colouring-in competition.
More than 1000 participants competed. Naomi Morales was one of the winners from the

Junior Years. 



Vol .04/23 Newsletter

"...for it is God who works in you to will and to act in order to fulfill his good purpose." (Phil 2.13)

ELIM COMMUNITY NEWS

ARISE PARENTS PRAYER WALK



Vol .02/23 Newsletter

ELIM COMMUNITY NEWS

IMPORTANT LINKS

STUDENT HANDBOOK: 
This can be located on our website for easy reference:
https://sites.google.com/elim.school.nz/student-handbook/ 

EOTC BLANKET CONSENT FORM for GCJY:
https://forms.gle/8ZsueccMrWg1EWne8  

INTERNET USER AGREEMENT: 
(For Years 4-6 students only) 
Please fill out the internet user agreement as soon  as possible -
https://www.elim.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/JY-Student-Device-and-
BYOD-UA-for-school-website.pdf 
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PLEASE NOTE THAT
SUSHI IS NOW

AVAILABLE ON FRIDAYS,
AS WELL AS SUBWAY.

AN OPPORTUNITY TO REACH, SERVE, INFLUENCE

https://sites.google.com/elim.school.nz/student-handbook/
https://www.elim.school.nz/wp-content/uploads/JY-Student-Device-and-BYOD-UA-for-school-website.pdf

